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‘Mrs. Harold Ladas
"\ 241 Central Park West
New York, New York|

Dear Mrs. Ladas:

N

- - | Y - 161 ‘

November 26, 1963

It was most thoughtful of you and your huéband .

to send a telegram on November 25th expressing concern for. &
- o~

the safety of Presiden’t Johnson and me. Your observations .

S
and comments are certainly appreciated. BT B
E | Sincerely yours, % af;
~ “"1(., | & Edgar Hoover *
- “' PR 1
MAILED &

NOV 2 6 1963
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NOTE: No record Bufilea concerning correspondent. Copy of
communication has bqen referred to Secret Service by form.
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